
 

 TWO’S NEWSLETTER 

JUNE 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

Summer is here and we will be trying to go outside as much as possible. We will also be starting our 

WATER PLAY days on June 9th or 11th, trying to get them in at least once a week on Wednesday and Friday 

mornings weather permitting! Please help us keep your child dressed weather appropriate for the summer. 

We will be keeping an eye on summer clothes. Please help by bringing sunscreen, swimwear (towels, suits, 

swim shoes, hats, etc.) and any other summer clothing you would like your child to wear.   

This month we will also be celebrating Father’s Day on June 20th! Please keep our important Fathers’ 

in mind throughout the month! We greatly appreciate all that you do for our little ones!  

We will be closed on July 5th in observance of Independence Day. 

This month we will be seeing some new faces in the 2’s room.  We can’t wait to welcome Marcelline 

Beckett, and Kadyn Bowley-Farrow.! We will also have 1 birthday this month in our room! Our new teacher, 

Miss Madelyn will be celebrating her birthday on June 12! 

As our little ones get older we continue to help them grow and improve on their ABC’s, numbers, 

shapes, colors, manners, classroom rules, and potty training.  

Reminders: 

• Water Play starts June 9th and 11th  

• Change of clothes  

• Snack money-$2.00 

 

Thank you, 

Ms. Jessica  

Ms. Kaylee 

Ms. Madelyn 

 


